
   

 

 

                                 
 

January 22nd 2025 
 

Atomic Science in the Primary School 
 

A Workshop for Parents 
January 28th 2025 

Primary Hall - 8:00 am -9:00 am 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
We are delighted to welcome Ruben Meerman back to Bangkok Patana School. He will be 
helping us review and refine the science curriculum, looking at where and how Atomic 
Theory learning fits discreetly and within the learning we currently provide for our children. He will 
be providing specific training to our Year Group Leaders of Curriculum on scientific concepts that 
they are developing in the Science Curriculum as well as providing assemblies for the children 
and a parent workshop. 
 
Ruben Meerman will lead this workshop and explore: 
 

• Atomic Science in the Primary school. 
• How atomic theory is incorporated into our Science curriculum.    
• The connections to, and importance of, Health Literacy in the curriculum.  

 
We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 28th January 2025 for this workshop. 
  
 
Please complete the Google Form below to indicate your attendance at this workshop: RSVP 
HERE 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Verde 
Vice Principal, Learning and Curriculum 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Cf6Ba2XOTRMsMz2PjurDZyP6tZ_iupRhnH2CeHdYqI4/preview
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Cf6Ba2XOTRMsMz2PjurDZyP6tZ_iupRhnH2CeHdYqI4/preview

